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Cost of Living Payment
CATEGORY: Improving services 

Under this measure, eligible customers will automatically get the $250 Cost of Living Payment. This is a one-off payment to help customers deal with the cost of living. It will be paid to eligible customers from the end of April 2022.
Customers do not need to contact the agency or apply to get the payment.
This payment is exempt from taxation and will not count as income for income support payment purposes.
The amount will only be paid once for each person, even if they qualify under more than one payment type or concession card. Each member of a couple will get the payment if they are eligible for a payment or concession in their own right.

Who does this measure affect?
This affects people who on 29 March 2022 were residing in Australia and getting one of the following payments or concession cards.

Eligible payments and concession cards:
· ABSTUDY Living Allowance
· Age Pension
· Austudy
· Carer Payment
· Carer Allowance 
· Disability Support Pension
· Double Orphan Pension
· Farm Household Allowance
· JobSeeker Payment 
· Parenting Payment
· Special Benefit
· Youth Allowance
· Commonwealth Seniors Health Card
· Pensioner Concession Card
· eligible Department of Veteran Affairs’ payments and Gold Cards.
For more information go to Cost of Living Payment.
When will this start and finish?
The one-off payment will be paid from the end of April 2022. 
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